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Procurement Card 

Policy: 
 
Purchases made using the Procurement Card must be in compliance with the guidelines set forth in the 
Procurement Card Users Guide and Alcorn Procurement Card Policy. The guidelines may be found 
at: http://www.dfa.state.ms.us/Purchasing/ProcurementCardServices.html 


